
 

REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES 

DEPARTMENT OF BUDGET AND MANAGEMENT 
GENERAL SOLANO STREET, SAN MIGUEL, MANILA 

 

SUPPLEMENTAL/BID BULLETIN (SBB) NO. 2025-G-1 dated July 21, 2025 

Notice of Postponement of Procurement Activities Scheduled on July 22, 2025 

 

In view of the suspension of work in government offices due to continuing rainfall brought by 

the southwest monsoon, all concerned are hereby notified that the Department of Budget and 

Management-Bids and Awards Committee will move all its scheduled activities to a later date, 

subject to the issuance of an SBB for the following Projects: 

 

Projects Procurement Activity 

1) Printing of Government Directory of 

Agencies and Officials 

Submission and Opening of Bids 
2) Procurement of Property Management 

Information System (PMIS) 

3) DBM IP-CCTV Surveillance System 

Maintenance and Support Services 

4) Subscription to Cyber Security 

Operations Center (SOC) 
Pre-bid Conference 

5) Maintenance Service for the New Toyota 

Vehicles 

 

For guidance and information of all concerned. 

 

 

 

RAMON VICENTE B. ASUNCION  

Assistant Secretary  

Vice Chairperson, DBM-BAC 
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Effective as of February 14, 2024 
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